
Dear Folks,  
I would appreciate the opportunity to share my thoughts regarding the above matter at your 
August 28th council meeting. 
 
A) Agreement is universal I am sure regarding the support needed around the encampment 
issue. Folks need assistance. 
 
B) The Issue is complex in; need, duration, solutions and effectiveness results.  
Folks needs must be ; measured tracked and continuously improved. 
 
Kudos to the work that has gone on in the past by those mentioned in the By-law 
Engagement Council Memo. Attention has been drawn what Public Space By-law should 
cover. Of concern is IMPLIMENTATION. 
 
Education, Awareness also needs by-law enforcement ( compliance ) lack of by-law 
enforcement will give us a similar result as our city road usuage. Let’s not make the same 
mistake twice  
 
Ron Patterson 

Arthur Street South 
Guelph  
 




